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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 26, 2021 
 

BMV Extends Hours in Elkhart County for Special Election 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today branches in Elkhart County 
will offer extended hours of operation next week for the Special Election in the Town of Elkhart. Elkhart, 
Goshen, and Nappanee branches will be open Monday, May 3, from 8:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Tuesday, May 
4, from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. to issue ID cards and driver’s licenses for use as identification at a polling place.  
 
Registration, title, and placard transactions are not available in these branches during the special hours of 
operation. Customers are encouraged to use a BMV Connect kiosk to complete available registration and title 
transactions.  
 
Branches in all other Indiana counties will operate on their normal schedules both days. 
 
Please visit IN.gov/BMV for a complete list of kiosk locations, to complete an online transaction, or to find other 
branch locations and hours near you. 
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